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From :
Sent :
To:
Cc:
Subject :

Brian Wilson
Tuesday, June 12, 2018 5:32 PM
’Milanese, Marco'; Joe Scorcio - City of SeaTac; MMatthias@desmoineswa.gov
Fagerstrom, Thomas; Shepherd, Stan; Chip Davis; Lori Fleming; Council Members
RE: Contacts within the Cities to connect with on resumption of Port's single-family sound
insulation program

Mr. Milanese (Marco):

Our Community Development Director Chip Davis will be the contact point for the City of Burien.

His information is as follows:

Chip Davis, Director, Community Development
chipd@burienwa .gov
206.248.5501

Brian J. Wilson
City Manager

City of Burien
(206) 248-5503 office
(206) 376-7102 cell
BrianW@burien wa .gov
Bu rienwa .gov

NOTiCE OF PUBLIC DiSCLOSURE: This e-mail account is public domain. Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account may be a public record. Accordingly/ this
e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.

From: Milanese, Marco [mailto:Milanese.M@portseattle.org]
Sent: Monday, June 11, 2018 5:29 PM

To: Joe Scorcio - City of SeaTac <jscorcio@ci.seatac.wa.us>; Brian Wilson <BrianW@burienwa.gov>;
M Matthias@desmoineswa .gov

Cc: Fagerstrom, Thomas <Fagerstrom@portseattle.org>; Shepherd, Stan <Shepherd .S@ portseattle.org>
Subject: Contacts within the Cities to connect with on resumption of Port's single-family sound insulation program

Joe, Brian and Michael –

The Port of Seattle’s single-family sound insulation program will resume this summer for eligible homeowners in Seatac,

Burien and Des Moines. C&S Engineers has been retained by the Port for program management and they, as a first step,
would like to have the opportunity to meet with city staff to begin to familiarize themselves with building and
construction inspection practices in each of the three cities.

Can each of you identify the appropriate staff representative or representatives that C&S Engineers can get in touch
with to set-up a meeting? Port staff will attend the meetings as well. C&S Engineers will be in town on June 18 and 19
and available for meetings on both dates.

Thank you and please let me know if you have any questions.
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